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This Week….. 
We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds. In phonics we learnt the digraphs ‘sh, 
th, ng, nk’. A digraph is two letters together 
that make one sound. We have read words 
like rush, moth, ring and sink. This week we 
learnt 3 new tricky words, he, she and of.   
 

In maths we have been learning all about the 
number 4.  We have been counting forwards 
and backwards and recognising 4 in lots of 
different ways eg: dice pattern, numicon shape, 
number blocks character, 4 on a five and ten 
frame and 4p.   

 
In our continuous provision we have been 
continuing to observe the changes to a pine 
cone. We were amazed to find out that when 
it is wet a pine cone closes and when it is dry 
it opens up!  
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Nevaeh Halligan-Barnes  
Daffodils: Michael Reilly 

 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

Christmas Dinner 
 

Next week we will be enjoying our Christmas 
Dinner.  

Thursday 5th December 

Next Week: Kindness Elves 
Next week we will be welcoming our Kindness 

Elves into Reception. Keep an eye on our 
Twitter page to see what they get up to.  

 
 

Christmas Sing along  

On Tuesday 10th December Bluebells and 
Daffodils will perform their Christmas sing 

along. We hope you can make it. 

Daffodils: 9:15am  

Bluebells: 10:30am  


